
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 10th, 2020 

To:Alder Heck 

Eric Knepp 

Madylen Leopold 

 

Alder Heck, Eric Knepp, Madylen Leopold, 

On January, 9 2020, the TLNA Council voted unanimously to support a permanent alcohol ban               
at Reynolds Field. As you may recall, there was a temporary alcohol ban in 2018 and 2019, and                  
neighbors felt that it contributed to a positive and quieter atmosphere at the park. The feedback                
from neighbors and residents was that the temporary ban put in place this fall was helpful. We                 
respectfully request that such a ban be brought to the common council  

Thank you, 

TLNA President 

Jonny Hunter 

 

 


